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Cathedral from North Walk 

 
1762  
Salisbury, September 20.     This morning the Lord Bishop of Salisbury, Chancellor of the Garter, sets out 
for Windsor, to attend the installation of His Royal Highness Prince William and the Earl of Bute on 
Wednesday next.      Salisbury Journal, 20 September 1762 
 
 
1789 
The Right Honorable Earl of Shaftesbury has generously presented £100 towards improvements of 
Salisbury Cathedral.      Bath Chronicle, 20 August 1789 
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